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Please allow motorcycle lane sharing in Oregon! It will save lives, reduce pollution, 

and increase the quality of life for all Oregonians on our public roads. We must think 

about the future, as lane sharing will help increase the viability of efficient electric 

motorcycles by making the roads safer, less congested, and more convenient for this 

form of transportation.  


